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11th May , zozo

Dear Parents,

Greetings from South City International School!

It has been more than a month now that online classes have started. We understand that it is
essential for the students to take a break from virtual classes and take time off screen.
Therefore, the schools have declared summer break in between online classes, as published in
the Telegraph on 7th Muy, 2020.

Since all the children are at home, we are reducing the summer vacation by one week. lnstead
of starting from L6th May ,2A20, our summer vacation will now start from 25th May ,2020.

We do understand that in the absence of domestic help, it becomes too hectic for the parents
to manage the househotd chores, child's ontine education, taking care of the family, seeing to
their professional jobs from home etc. Through this break, the children will also get to spend
more time with the parents, specially who have both parents working. lt will help the children
to hone their skills and imbibe family values.

We hope we will be able to arrange for the distribution of books by the time the children come
back from vacation. This break will also give them time to go through all the projects and
everything that they have learnt online.

The students would be getting work and

themselves busy.

We wish you all a safe home stay.

projects during this vacation, so that they keep
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